



Tel. Nos.: Trunkline (+632) 8837-2071 to 82; 8837-3171 to 89

Fax No.: OSEC (+632) 8837-2937; Records (+632) 8837-7493

06 January 2023

MR. LAWRENCE G. VELASCO c/o DOST FOI foi@dost.gov.ph

Dear Mr. Velasco:

This is in response to your request, received through the DOST FOI Portal, on the status of DOST Devolution Transition Plan (DTP), and copy of the same submitted to DBM.

Please be informed that the revised DOST DTP has been submitted to DBM on September 01, 2022. We have yet to receive DBM the formal response for either another revision, submission of other supporting documents, or its approval.

Given that the DOST DTP is currently being evaluated by DBM, we regret that we could not provide you a copy of the DOST DTP at this time.

We hope we have clarified this matter with you.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

SANCHO A. MABBORANG

Undersecretary for Regional Operations